
Friday 2nd May 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Important dates 

Summer term. 

 
Farm visit at preschool 20th 

May.  

Half term 26th May – Fri 30th 

May 

Bank Holiday Mon 5th May 

End of term 17th July 

Family picnic 17th July 

 

Congratulations to Georgia. 
We are delighted to announce that our wonderful Georgia has completed her 

Level 3 Early Years Educator apprenticeship, receiving an overall grade of a 

Distinction!  

We are so proud of Georgia for the commitment she has shown to her studies 

whilst also working and juggling a busy family life!  

 

 

 We have enjoyed a wonderful week of sunshine and mini beasts!  

The children hunted for bugs in the garden and marked them off on their record sheets, made clay mini 

beasts and observed the worms in the wormery. On Monday we enjoyed one of our favourite 

activities…snail racing! The children cheered on their chosen snail and Number 2 crossed the finish line 

first! Our outside activities have been a good opportunity for the children to learn how to handle living 

things with care by using gentle hands and returning them to their homes afterwards. 

Speedy the snail has been observed, fed and sprayed with water and took a little trip into the garden for 

some exercise. Please let a member of staff know if you would like to book Speedy for a weekend 

sleepover.  

Our topic next week is Numbers and Shapes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our topic next week is Numbers and Shapes. 

 

 

 

 

Farm Visit. 
 

We are super excited to have Mill Cottage 

Farm joining us on Tuesday 20th May. The 

children will be able to enjoy hands on 

experiences with rabbits, pigs, sheep and 

goats. It really is such a special morning!  

 

If your child does not usually attend on 

this day, then you are invited to come 

along with them between 10-11am. 

Parents/carers must stay with the child. 

 

 


